
 

Our fortnightly program 'The Library Hour' on UGFM normally runs

from 10am on the second and fourth Friday of the month. It is not

currently running in it's usual format, but interviews continue to be

recorded via skype and shared with the UGFM audience. 

 

Christine is a Melbourne fiction writer. In 2019 she was awarded

the inaugural HNSA Colleen McCullough Residency for an

Established Author. In 2014, she was awarded a Varuna Retreat

Fellowship for her YA novel manuscript, Prison Boy. Her other adult

and children's short stories have been commended in national

writing competitions and published in various anthologies. Prior to

completing her Master of Creative Writing degree, Christine had

35 short fiction titles published for children. 

 

When she is not writing, Chris is learning to play the piano or day

dreaming of her next research trip to France. No Small Shame is

her first published adult historical novel

 

Watch the online launch of No Small Shame here

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LHXC4OJvKTI&t=727s

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c4sJ9vamIzI
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